
Eden Centra l  Schoo l  

District Newsletter 

Dear Eden Families, 

 

This is an exciting time for Eden Schools!  On January 7th, we officially 

kicked off our proposed capital project- Eden CSD 2020, with a planning session.  

Approximately 120 people, representing various constituencies, were invited to 

participate in this planning phase.  Campus Construction Management Group and 

Young & Wright Architects have been contracted to work with us throughout the 

entire project.  The District is excited to be working with them.  Their 

experience, expertise and problem solving skills are just what we need in order to 

recommend the right project for our students.  

In order to meet our goal of bringing you a Referendum in December of 

2015, three subcommittees were formed.  These committees will explore ideas 

and issues within the areas of Health, Safety, Security, Infrastructure, 

Technology, Building Condition, Site Work, Academic Organization and 

Athletics/Physical Education.  They will then present their findings to the 

Facility Advisory Committee and Board of Education.  

Two of the first findings, which were presented to the Board of Education, 

are (1) whether to keep GLP or sell/lease it; and (2) whether to create a Middle 

School with grades 6-8.  The Academic Organization Committee presented their 

findings at the February 11 Board of Education meeting.  This was also the night 

that the other two sub-committees met for the first time. 

I encourage you to let us hear your voice regarding this project.  We want to 

know your thoughts!  Feel free to join us at any of the upcoming Board meetings 

and committee meetings.  You can also find our updates on our website, 

www.edencsd.org      About Us      Capital Project.  Enjoy the weather! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sandra Anzalone 

Superintendent 
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Over the weekend of December 11th through the 

14th, the Eden Jr./Sr. High School Model United 

Nations Team traveled to Chicago to compete in the 

Chicago International High School Model United 

Nations conference or CIMUN.  At this conference, 

students represented delegations from countries 

around the world in various United Nations 

committees.   

Before the conference, the team  researched their 

assigned country’s history, current issues, policies 

and leaders.  They then used this research to write 

papers stating their country’s position on topics that 

have been assigned for debate during the conference. 

During the conference, the delegations were 

challenged to solve some of the world’s most 

pressing issues while practicing diplomacy, 

cooperation and consensus building.  The students 

were judged on these categories and on their 

knowledge of their country’s policies, their ability to 

give dynamic speeches and their knowledge and use 

of committee rules and motions.   

Finally, the students cooperatively wrote 

resolutions, or solutions, to the issues they were 

challenged with.  These resolutions required a 

number of sponsors who wrote the resolutions, as 

well as obtained signatories and delegates, to support 

the resolutions.  After achieving a hearing before the 

committee, the sponsors gave speeches to convince 

the rest of the delegations to vote for and pass their 

resolution. 

Eden’s team this year was a young team of 

freshmen led by their senior president, R.J. Inserra. 

They represented the countries of Angola and 

Cambodia, as well as delegates in the small cabinet 

committees of the European Union, Association of 

South East Asian Nations and the Cabinet of the 

People’s Republic of China.  Eden’s novice team 

did well with a number of delegates getting 

resolutions written and passed and giving speeches 

before their committees.   

The high point of the CIMUN conference for 

this team was when freshman, Eleanor Hale, 

received the Best Delegate award for the Cabinet of 

the People’s Republic of China.  This was a surprise 

win for this freshman, as she was competing with 

practiced juniors and seniors from other schools.   

The team looks forward to participating in other 

competitions during the season and hopes to return 

to Chicago as a more experienced squad in 2015 to 

bring home another Best Delegate and perhaps a 

Best Delegation Team Award! 

 

On Tuesday, December 2, 

2014, Mrs. Doctor's seventh grade 

English students presented two-

voice poems at the Eden Central 

School District Board of 

Education Meeting.  They also 

raised $232.87 to donate to Water 

for Sudan, which provides access 

to clean, safe water.  

Water for Sudan 
By Olivia Doctor 

Eden Model UN Team Competes in Chicago  

By Linda Pace 

EDEN CHAMBER 

ENSEMBLES PERFORMED 

AT KLEINHANS  

As part of the Buffalo 

Philharmonic Orchestra’s 2014-

2015 Community Spotlight 

program, Eden Chamber 

Ensembles performed prior to the 

Orchestra’s BPO Pops Concert 

performance entitled Ben Vereen. 

Eden Chamber Ensembles took the 

stage at 7:15 pm in the Mary 

Seaton Room of Kleinhans Music 

Hall. 

Front row: Abbilynn Puckhaber, 

Haley Cavarello. Middle row:  Mrs. 

Doctor, Teacher; Alaina James, Samantha 

Ruckdaschel, Allyson Woltz, Braedon 

Sidor.  Back row:  Mr. Byrnes, Board 

President; Mrs. Anzalone, Superintendent. 
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sunshine, and a little luck, the class hopes to 

enjoy the fruits of their labor this summer.  

Kelly Fronczak, teacher at Eden 

Elementary School, was recently awarded 

a $500 grant for her proposal on youth 

gardening.   

The grant was selected from twenty-

three applications and presented by the 

Western Zone New York State Retired 

Teachers Association.  In her proposal, she 

detailed the many academic, physical, and 

social benefits of a school garden.  The 

students, who have already begun their 

research on plants, will be leading most 

aspects of the project.  With hard work, 

Planting Seeds, Growing Minds 
By Kelly Fronczak 

On January 16th, Mrs. Steger and Mrs. 

Theophilus’ fifth grade class participated in their 

first ever Mystery Skype!   

Mystery Skype is a student-driven, educational 

―game‖ where students attempt to guess the location 

of another classroom by asking yes or no questions 

via Skype.  Students compiled research using 

Google Earth, Google Docs and atlas’ while also 

looking up information on the Internet with laptops 

and iPads.  In addition to being researchers, students 

had individual jobs, such as data enterers, 

questioners, responders, videographers, and 

photographers.   

This was an authentic and exciting way for 

students to practice their skills in Geography, 

Technology, speaking and listening.  Students were 

encouraged to collaborate with one another and 

think critically while they led this challenge!  The 

other class was a fourth grade class in Council 

Bluffs, Iowa.   

Mystery Skype  
By  Amy Steger and Morgan Theophilus 
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Mrs. McTigue’s and Ms. Blasz’s third 

grade classes spread some holiday cheer by 

visiting Eden Heights on December 18th. 

The students sang holiday songs and 

played bingo with the residents. Everyone 

involved had a fun time! 

Spreading Holiday Cheer 

Students at the GLP recently celebrated Be Excited 

About Reading day!  Students brought in a bear and a 

book from home and enjoyed a special reading time in 

their classroom.   

During that reading time, the school principal, Mrs. 

Carter, visited the classrooms in a bear costume! 

Pictured (upper right) is Mrs. Carter, GLP Principal 

and Mrs. LaVerdi's class.   

Pictured (lower right) are Charlotte Felser, Ciara 

Clark, and Isabella Schifano with their bears.   

B.E.A.R.! 
By Katherine LaVerdi 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

DELAY OF SCHOOL 

 

NYS Attendance Regulations allow districts a 

"delayed start" to the school day.  A delayed 

start of 1-2 hours, in some cases, would allow a 

storm to pass over before students are picked up 

in the morning.  

In an effort to get our students to school, 

Eden CSD will utilize a delayed start of 1-2 

hours, if appropriate to the circumstances.  



December:  

Grade 3:  Joseph Battleson, 

Nathan Blasz, Wyatt Gernatt, 

Emma Schmitt, Meeah 

Wegrzynowski.     

Grade 4:  Connor Johnson, 

Samantha Kowalski, Noah Panek, 

Dylan Skraitz, Gavin Wright.   

Grade 5:  Maria Craig, 

Jennifer Grapes, Noah Kidder, 

Paige Metros, Sydney Minier. 

Grade 6:  Noah Brosnick, 

John Kane, Kaelei Spina, Hunter 

Stetz, Austin Timblin. 

January: 

Grade 3:  Carson Baker, Aryn 

Daniels, Elle Noecker, Matthew 

Russillo, Jayden Taylor.  

Grade 4:  Lauren Hickok, 

Caitlyn Murphy, Michael 

Preischel, Mya Schrecengost, 

Alexa Wray. 

Grade 5:  Erin Hoelscher, 

Camryn Jacobs, Cailin Karalus, 

Brian LoTempio, Brianna Rigley.   

Grade 6:  Hannah Bojczuk, 

Natalie DeMarco, Isabella 

Gambini, Madison Pye, Jessica 

Souder.  

Eden Elementary Students of the Month 
By  Patty Steinmetz 
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The sixth grade students at Eden Elementary wanted 

to do something to help the area farmers that were 

affected by the November storm.  Many of the farmers 

who suffered the most damage during that storm are our 

neighbors, our friends, and our family. 

Each sixth grade homeroom decided to have a 

Christmas-themed door-decorating contest.  We asked 

students in our school to vote for their favorite door by 

dropping money in a jar representing that door. 

We are pleased and surprised that we raised $530 

with this activity.    

Sixth Graders Help Farmers  
By Ellen Kindley 

Hayley Strawbrich and 

her original Greek hydria 

vase along with an example 

poster.  This GLP Art 

lesson incorporated Art, 

Social Studies and ELA. 

Mrs. Mathis’ class and the monster 

they created as part of the BOCES 

Regional ―Monster Mash‖ project, which 

combined Art, Technology and ELA.  
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 Joann Ramaekers, Sue Wilhelm and their 

team for organizing a fantastic Career Fair. 

 GLP report card revision committee who 

worked hard to collaborate to revise their 

report card. 

 Tiffany Kwas, whose classroom was 

featured in the Buffalo News to highlight 

dynamic Common Core instruction. 

 All ELA teachers in grades 3-8 for the 

utilization of Interim Assessments as a 

foundation for Data Driven Instruction.  

Some will soon be featured in a training 

video on enageny.org 

 Middle School Math Department who has 

been aligning curriculum, instruction and 

assessment to the Common Core Standards 

to improve student outcomes. 

 Sharon Wright for all she does to help the 

staff and students daily. 

 Margaret Wyman and Katie Mathis for 

always willing to share ideas. 

 First Grade Teachers for sharing ideas and 

materials. 

 Second grade teachers for their end of unit 

culminating activities. 

 JSHS Nurse, Kelly Ray for her positive 

attitude. 

 GLP faculty and staff for being wonderful 

and welcoming. 

 Grade 2 working together to come up with a 

celebration/review for cycles of nature.   

 GLP philosophy of ―It takes a village…‖ 

 Mary Lee Roush, GLP Nurse, for an 

amazing job with the little ones. 

 Tammy Orcutt for starting the ―Filling 

Buckets‖ at GLP. 

 Jennifer Keller for amazing efforts on 

behalf of the students she works with daily. 

 AIS staff for their support and 

effectiveness. 

 GLP staff for hard work and time to keep 

the Hard Work Café running. 

 First grade colleagues for sharing resources, 

problem solving, and being welcoming.  

 Kind, caring support staff that helps meet 

student needs with cheerful smiles. 

 The GLP staff for being the most dedicated 

staff around. 

 All GLP teachers for being invested in 

students, academically, socially and 

emotionally.  

 GLP staff, Loran Carter & Sue Engle for 

being very helpful and encouraging to a 

new person ―starting‖.  

about the competition and get 

registration materials through their 

art teachers.  Grades 7-8 will get 

their information through their 

science teachers.  Complete 

guidelines and various materials 

can be obtained at 

www.wnykidsinvent.org. 

Students usually spend about 

two months developing and 

preparing their inventions for the 

final event in May.  Locally, 

inventors must get their packets 

by March 2nd, submit their form 

by March 10th, and submit their 

entry by March 25th for the April 

8th event at Eden Elementary 

School.  Entries will be judged, 

and up to 15 Eden finalists may be 

submitted for the regional 

convention.  The event is designed 

to promote creative thinking and 

encourage scientific problem 

solving in K-8th grade students. 

Calling all young inventors 

and their families!  On April 8th, 

the district will be hosting an 

Invention Convention from 6:30-

7:30 pm.  The event is open to 

students in grades K-8.  The 

district winners will be eligible to 

move on to a May 4th regional 

competition at Medaille College. 

Inventors can pick up their 

local registration packets at their 

schools.  K-6 will learn more 

Invention Convention Coming to Eden 

By Lynn Morgan 

 KUDOS!  

REDUCED SPEED LIMIT ON SCHOOLVIEW ROAD 
 

Please be aware that the speed limit on Schoolview Road will soon be lowered to 25 miles 

per hour between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. on school days.  Reduced speed 

limit signs will be installed by the Eden Highway Department.   

http://www.wnykidsinvent.org/
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Caleb Gould, Julia Kuster.  Row 

3: Mathew Niedermeier, Mary 

Kate Schmitz, Gabrielle Inserra,             

Jennifer Kappas, Jessica Zittel, 

Danielle Gephart, Samantha 

Crowe, Cecelia Karpinski, 

Charlie Agle.  Row 4: Noah 

Brosnick, Hannah Bojczuk, 

Daniel le  Answeeney,               

Katie Donovan, Jennifer Grapes, 

Ashley Blasz.  Missing from 

photo:  Cyleigh Schumacher.   

 

It will be a great honor for 

these Eden Elementary 5th and 

6th grade musicians to perform in 

the 2015 All-County Band, 

Orchestra and Chorus.  They 

will practice with other 

musicians from all over Erie 

County and on Saturday, March 

7th perform a concert at 

Kleinhans Music Hall.  

Congratulations! 

Row 1: Iris Styers, Julia 

Kuster, Carson Barrante, Emma 

LaVerdi, Jane Heffernan.  Row 

2: Alex Weber, Emily 

Krawczyk, Allison Banko, 

Hannah Bojczuk, Noah 

Brosnick, Caleb Gould.  Row 3: 

Mathew Niedermeier, Michael 

Teoro, Crystal Singleton,              

Evelyn Randolph, Jordan 

Wendel, Jennifer Kappas,              

Madelyn Smith, Charlie Agle.   

These are students of 

Annette Bahun, Denise Uhlman 

and Mark Vona. 

Twenty-four instrumentalists 

from Eden Elementary School 

auditioned for the 2015 Erie 

County Band and Orchestra. 

Many months of hard work 

go into preparing a solo, scales 

and sight-reading.  We applaud 

these students for their 

dedication and commitment and 

thank them for representing our 

school so well! 

Row 1:  Caroline Coleman, 

Camille Profic.  Row 2: Alex 

Weber, Emily Krawczyk, 

Allison Banko, Renee Gates,              

Eden Elementary All-County Students 
By Annette Bahun 

Mrs. Uhlman’s fifth grade orchestra 

students performed at the January 21st 

Board of Education Meeting.  These 

students were selected to audition for the 

Erie County Solo Music Festival.  

Unfortunately, due to the November storm, 

the auditions were cancelled.  Pictured are:  

Samantha Crowe, Katie Donovan, Danielle 

Answeeney, Julia Kuster, Jenny Kappus, 

Danielle Gephart, Elle Noecker with Mr. 

Byrnes, Board President, and Mrs. 

Anzalone, Superintendent of Schools.   

Performing for the Board 



Friday, May 15, 2015 

 

 
 

On Friday, May 15th, Eden Central School administrators, faculty, staff 

and students will participate in the sixth annual district-wide community service 

program.  Each of the schools in the District will sponsor an activity or several 

activities and events in an effort to support our community.      

 It is particularly important for secondary students wishing to attend 

college to get involved with community service projects.  More and more colleges 

look at community service hours when considering admission.  We also know this 

is a great way to teach children of all ages that they can make a difference.  

This program was extremely successful in previous years.  We would like 

to see it expand even more.  Your input is very valuable.  Please submit your ideas 

on what we can do to provide assistance to the Eden community, while helping 

students to realize the importance of being a vital part of it.  If you have 

suggestions, please write them in the box below and mail them as soon as possible 

to: 

Eden Central School 

District Shared Decision Making Team 

District Office 

3150 Schoolview Road 

Eden, NY  14057   

Or you can e-mail them to bthomasulo@edencsd.wnyric.org.  We welcome 

suggestions from local residents, businesses, and not-for-profit groups.  

Please feel free to drop off any donations at the appropriate school building. 

 

An Eden community service project I would like to see is:      

               

                 

If necessary, you can contact me to discuss this further at: 

Name               

Address              

Phone               

 

 
Note:  There is NO rain date.  In the event of rain/lightning; some projects will not take place 

on that day.   
 

Respect and 

tolerance 

Appreciation 

Integrity 

Determination 

Empathy 

Responsibility 

Self-control 



Visit www.edencsd.org for 

new and updated 

Continuing Education 

information. 

Eden Central Schools 

CONTINUING EDUCATION PROGRAM 

Winter/Spring 2015 
 

Please complete the form below and mail it with a check or money order made payable to Eden Central 

School.  Mail to:  District Office, Eden Central School, 3150 Schoolview Road, Eden, NY  14057, or you 

may bring your registration and check to the District Office from 7:00 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. five days prior to 

the scheduled start date for the class.  You must be 18 years old and no longer enrolled in high school to 

take a class, unless otherwise specified.  The date listed by each class is the beginning date.  There is 

variation in the beginning dates, length of classes and times, so please check details carefully.  IF A CLASS 

DOES NOT ATTAIN MINIMUM PARTICIPANTS, YOUR CHECK WILL BE RETURNED TO 

YOU.  YOU WILL NOT RECEIVE NOTIFICATION IF THE CLASS WILL RUN.  All classes are 

held in the Jr./Sr. High School, unless otherwise noted.  E-mail questions to 

bthomasulo@edencsd.wnyric.org.  

IMPORTANT – When school is closed during the day or canceled because of weather, so are your 

courses.  Likewise, when after school activities are canceled due to the weather, so are your courses.  

HALL WALKERS 

 

Walk in the hallways of Eden Central High School.  

Whether you enjoy an easy stroll or a brisk walk for 

regular exercise, your neighborhood school offers the 

perfect clean, dry and secure setting regardless of the 

weather!  (NO children please). You MUST BE 

REGISTERED and wear District provided nametag at 

all times.  Registration by mail, e-mail or drop in only; 

please no phone calls.  Nametags can be picked up 

near the door of room 143 in the High School.  You 

must also sign in outside of room 143 each time you 

walk. 

Monday through Friday,  

 Now through May 31st  

6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.    

No minimum registrants  

No instructor, $1 for tag. 

CONTINUING EDUCATION   REGISTRATION FORM                 Winter/Spring 2015 

 

NAME       PHONE        

ADDRESS              

E-MAIL ADDRESS             

CLASS       DATE     

CLASS       DATE     

CLASS       DATE     

AMOUNT ENCLOSED: 

  

$   

BEGINNING TENNIS LESSONS 

 

Learn the basics of this fun, lifelong sport afterschool 

in the gym with Mrs. Witman! Students will learn 

basic ground strokes, as well as rules of the game and 

tennis etiquette. All equipment will be provided. 

Open to students in grades 4-6 

Tuesdays and Thursdays  

May 5- June 11 (6 weeks) 

3:10 p.m. - 3:45 p.m. 

Minimum 8 students 

Instructor:  Coach A. Witman 

Elementary School gym  

Cost: $45  

 

Please note: In June, lessons will take place at the HS 

tennis courts.  Pick up will be 4 pm at the courts. 

 



*EDUCATIONAL* 

BOATER’S SAFETY CLASS 

 

The New York State Parks and Recreation 

Department Boaters’ Safety Course meets NYS 

requirements for a Personal Watercraft Boating 

Safety Course.  It is intended to provide a basic 

knowledge of safe and legal boating practices.  This 

is an 8 hour instructor led workshop, which includes 

a textbook and a 50 question multiple choice exam, 

which you MUST pass.  Satisfactory completion will 

earn you an official completion certificate and may 

earn you up to a 15% annual discount on your 

watercraft insurance.  It is approved by the NASBLA 

and meets education requirements for states with 

boater education laws.  Course completion is good 

for life and is recognized by the US Coast Guard.  

MUST  be over 10 years of age at beginning of 

course.  

Dates to be determined 

5:45 pm –10:00 pm  

Minimum 5 people to run course 

Instructor:  Larry Lachat or Ronald Uhlman 

Faculty Lounge 

$45 fee will include all 

books and materials and final exam 

*FITNESS & FUN* 

FIVE HOUR PRE-LICENSING COURSE 

 

Completion of this course is mandatory to sign up 

for a road test.  Permit is required for registration.  

You must pre-register in Room 143 at the High 

School.  You must also bring your permit to class.  

Ages 16 and up. 

 

Date to be determined - 1 Session   

4:00 pm – 9:15 pm 

Minimum 10 people 

Maximum 36 

Instructor:  Ronald Uhlman 

Room 130 

$30 

SIX HOUR INSURANCE REDUCTION 

COURSE 

 

This six hour class is Empire Safety Council’s 

―Accident Prevention Workshop‖.  Upon successful 

completion, and providing you have not taken the 

class previously in the last three years, New York 

State law requires your insurance company to give 

you a discount of 10% on your Liability, Collision 

and PIP coverages.  If needed, you will also receive a 

four point overlook on your driving record.  This 

class covers drinking and driving, distractions, driver 

attitude and behavior, defensive driving techniques 

and the Vehicle and Traffic Law, etc.  There is no 

final exam and all who participate will receive credit 

for completion.  You MUST attend both sessions. 

 

Two sessions 

Monday and Tuesday, April 20th & 21st 

5:45 – 9:00 pm 

Minimum 8 people to run class 

Instructor:  Donna Jeffers 

Faculty Lounge 

$40 

 

New
 

BOOT CAMP! 

Get Ready for Swimsuit Season! 

 

Boot Camp is a total body workout. It is the perfect 

workout for both the beginning exerciser as well as 

for the more advanced exerciser. Each workout will 

run you through a series of cardio, stability, strength 

and interval training exercises that will challenge, 

strengthen and improve stability, balance and 

strength. Students need to bring an exercise mat, 

water and 5-8 pound hand weights to class.  

 

Mondays, March 2nd  

8 Weeks 

7:00 p.m.–8:00 p.m. 

Minimum 6 people to run course 

Certified Instructor:  Stephanie Radomski 

GLP Gym 

$40 



 

 Reduce your auto insurance rates 

with the 6-Hour Insurance/Point 

Reduction Class! 

 SAT & ACT Classes for your student. 

 Voice classes for everyone! 

 Make your own glass beads and 

jewelry. 

 Don’t just sit there and read this — 

get up and join in the fun! 

ISAFETY BABYSITTING COURSE  

 

The child and babysitting safety course from the American 

Safety and Health Institute will teach students everything 

they need to be a great babysitter.  This fun, interactive 

course teaches first aid and safety skills, so they can 

prevent and respond to emergencies.  As an American 

Safety and Health Institute trained babysitter, they will gain 

confidence and valuable employment skills to impress 

parents.  Targeted for students 11-15 years old, the course 

is held over one five-hour session.  Students who 

successfully complete the program will receive a 

babysitter’s text, first aid kit, starter package and 

certification card.  Minimum 11 years old to participate.  

Saturday, May 9th 

9:00 am–2:00 pm 

Bring a lunch 

Min. 6 people to run class 

Instructor: Isafety Certified Instructor  

High School Room 145 

$55 

GLASS BEADMAKING—THE FIRST 

STEPS 

 

Turn hot glass into cool stuff!  Join glass 

artisan Vicki Schneider at her beautiful 

studio in Woodlawn for an experience you 

will never forget.  Vicki’s studio, 

Expressive Glass, is located at 3333 

Lakeshore Road (Route 5) Woodlawn, 

between the Ford and steel plants.  In just 

three hours, you will make your own 

beautiful one-of-a-kind glass beads and 

enter the mystical and ancient world of 

lampworking.  This clinic will introduce 

you to the art of safely flameworking soft 

glass.  You will learn to melt glass rods, 

wrap molten glass around thin steel rods 

(mandrels), and create basic beads.  After 

exploring various surface decorations, you 

will produce colorful treasures that you 

can use to create jewelry on your own.  

Monday, March 16th  6-9 pm  

OR 

Saturday, March 21st 2-5 pm 

OR 

Saturday, May 23rd 2-5 pm 

1 Session 

Maximum of 4 people 

Instructor:  Vicki Schneider 

Classes held at Expressive Glass, 3333 

Lakeshore Road (Route 5) Woodlawn 

$65 includes:  

3 hours of instruction, all glass, tools and 

materials, plus 1 hour complimentary 

studio time to be used within 30 days of 

your class. 

FUN WITH FUSING 

 

Make beautiful jewelry or decorative items from colorful 

pieces of glass you cut, arrange, and heat together in a kiln. 

Create your own design or follow one of our project 

templates. Choose to make two pendants, a pair of earrings, 

two refrigerator magnets, one suncatcher, one glass tile, or 

one night-light. Additional fee for extra projects, multiple 

firings (if required), and dichroic glass. 

You can pick up your project after it’s been fused and 

annealed (heated and cooled gradually to remove thermal 

stress), or I can mail it to you for an additional fee. If your 

project requires a bail, earring backs, magnet or night-light 

assembly, complete it on a Saturday morning, the second or 

fourth Wednesday evening of the month, or by appointment. 

Saturday, March 7, 2:00 - 4:30 pm 

OR 

Saturday, March 28, 2:00 - 4:30 pm 

OR 

Monday, May 11, 6:00-8:30 pm 

Minimum of 1 & Maximum of 4 people 

Instructor:  Vicki Schneider 

Classes held at Expressive Glass, 3333 Lakeshore Road 

(Route 5) Woodlawn 

Class fees: $60 per person 



AFTER SCHOOL FITNESS  

FOR 7TH, 8TH, AND 9TH GRADERS 

 

This is a FUN program for kids in 7th, 8th, and 9th 

grades that enables them to train their bodies and 

minds through play.  This ―Warrior Club‖ is an 

after school activity on par with a modified sport.  

Kids will get physically active while having fun in  

a safe, encouraging environment.  The more they 

move their bodies, the better they will feel, act and 

perform in many regards.  Activities will be led by 

certified trainers focusing on game play 

performance principles, body control and 

coordination development.  Foundational speed 

and strength development is achieved through 

bodyweight training, obstacle courses, and fun 

fitness games and activities.  Focus is on game play 

performance principles, body control and 

coordination development.  This includes dynamic 

warm-ups, speed games, and strength circuits.  

Participants will develop self-confidence and 

awareness, social community with other 

participants, as well as, increase wellness from 

learning proper movement and function in an 

encouraging and fun atmosphere.  Active body, 

health mind, happy heart. 

 

Mondays and Thursdays beginning March 9th  

14 Sessions 

3:15 p.m.– 4:15 p.m. 

GLP Cafeteria 

Certified Trainers;  Bradley Jarrett 

$40  

MAXIMIZING SOCIAL SECURITY 

 

You are starting to plan for retirement, but how do you 

factor in Social Security benefits? We will review the 

four basic benefits, determine your primary insurance 

amount, maximum social security earnings, cost of 

living adjustments, along with several case studies. 

You don’t need to plan harder, just smarter. 

Instructor Bio: Mark Ziemba, AIF, is a Financial 

Advisor with his Bachelor’s Degree in Business 

Administration. In his down time, he enjoys playing 

with his dog, Abbie. 

Monday, April 13th 

1 Session 

5:30 p.m.–7:00 p.m. 

Minimum 6 people to run course 

Instructor:  Mark Ziemba, AIF 

Room 109 

$15 

SPANISH ENRICHMENT 

 
This class is for students in grades K-6.  The six-week 

session is $65.  Flyers and registration forms will be 

sent home with students.  See web-site for more info. 

 

GLP - Wednesdays 

SPRING: 4/22, 4/29, 5/6, 5/13, 5/20, 5/27 

GLP Room 15 

EDEN ELEMENTARY - Fridays 

SPRING: 4/24, 5/1, 5/8, 5/15, 5/29, 6/5 (no class 5/22) 

Cafeteria 

After School 

Minimum 8 people; maximum 18 

Culture Kids Instructor 

$65 

AMERICAN RED CROSS ADULT/INFANT/CHILD 

CPR/AED 

 

Could you operate an Automated External Defibrillator if a 

friend, family member or someone nearby was suffering 

from cardiac arrest?  Take CPR/AED to learn the skills 

needed to prevent, recognize, and provide basic care for 

cardiac arrest  and the effective use of an AED.  Updated 

with the latest science for CPR and emergency 

cardiovascular care, this course also provides useful take-

home materials to retain skills and use as reference tools 

once training is complete.   

Monday & Wednesday, March 9th & 11th 

4:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

Minimum 4; Maximum 6 people to run class 

Instructor:  Mary Lee Roush 

High School, Room 146 

$45, plus $19 cash for Red Cross card 

AMERICAN RED CROSS ADULT/INFANT/CHILD 

CPR/AED RECERTIFICATION 

 

This class is for those who already have CPR/AED 

certification but need a refresher course for recertification.   

Choose a date:  2/25, 3/2, 3/3, 3/10, 3/12, 3/23, 3/24 

4:00 pm-6:00 pm 

Minimum 4; Maximum 6 people to run class 

Instructor:  Mary Lee Roush 

High School, Room 146 

$20, plus $19 cash for Red Cross card 



REIKI CERTIFICATION CLASSES 

 

Become a certified Reiki healer.  During these in-depth 

sessions, you will delve deeply into the ancient 

Japanese art of hands-on energy healing.  Learn to 

channel and direct Universal Life Force Energy to help 

reduce stress, increase vitality and correct physical, 

mental and emotional imbalances.  Each course 

provides training, course materials, attunement and 

hands-on experience of advanced techniques useful for 

healing yourself, family and friends or for establishing 

your own Reiki practice.  Come experience the life-

transforming power of Reiki. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Instructor:  Jesse Wicher* 

Long-Distance Reiki 

Saturday, March 14th  

10 am – 4 pm 

$139 

Level II—1 Session 

Saturday, February 21st  

10 am – 4 pm 

Cost $175 

Advanced Reiki Training 

1 Session 

Saturday, March 7th   

10 am – 4 pm 

Cost $139 

Level III—1 Session 

Saturday, March 28th    

10 am – 4 pm 

Cost $199 

SELF-GROWTH AND THE ART OF SINGING 

 

Professional singer, voice teacher and holistic health 

practitioner, Jesse Wicher, will share with you the 

wonderful life-lessons he has learned through the study of 

singing.  Through lecture and examples, you will explore 

with him the profound relationship between the breath, body 

and voice, and personal growth.  Highlights include:  

―Singing with your own voice,‖ ―Getting out of the way,‖ 

and ―Letting go of judgments.‖  This engaging one-evening 

course is perfect for singers, artists and anyone wishing to 

create more freedom and joy in their life.  No singing 

required.  Come and learn what good singing can teach you 

about good living! 

 

Monday, March 23rd  

1 Session— 6:30 – 9:00 pm 

No minimum 

Instructor:  Jesse Wicher* 

Holistic Arts Studio 

Cost $29 

PSYCHIC DEVELOPMENT AND 

MEDIUMSHIP  

 

Think you’re not psychic? Think again! Each one 

of us is born with an innate sensitivity to the 

world of energy within and around us. By 

learning how to pay attention to and trust the 

subtle impressions we all get, we can gain 

amazingly accurate insights into the questions of 

our lives and the lives of others. During this five-

week course, you will build confidence in your 

natural abilities through engaging, skill-building 

exercises and will practice exchanging healing 

and empowering messages with your classmates. 

Come experience the freedom and fun of opening 

to your inner gifts as you grow in your spiritual 

connection. 

 

Thursdays, February 26th 

5 Sessions—7:00 – 9 pm 

Minimum 10 people 

Instructor:  Jesse Wicher 

At Maryvale High School 

 Maryvale High School Campus, Robert A. 

Binner Educational Center- Room 278 

1050 Maryvale Dr.  

Cheektowaga, NY 14225  

Cost $99 

SINGING LESSONS FOR EVERYONE 

 

Do what you love to do – Better!  Learn to bring 

greater enjoyment and satisfaction to your singing 

by building on the basics of breath support, tonal 

focus and musicianship.  Whether you are a 

beginner or an experienced musician, this class 

will help you get to the next level of your art.  

Just bring your enthusiasm and a piece of music 

you love to sing!  Classes are open to all ages!  

Lessons are 30 minutes of private instruction. 

Five-Week session – flexible scheduling! 

No minimum 

Instructor:  Jesse Wicher* 

Cost $85 for five lessons 

*Jesse Wicher’s classes are held at the 

Holistic Arts Studio, 68 Reed Avenue, 

Lackawanna, off Ridge Road, near OLV unless 

otherwise noted. 



SAT/PSAT BOOT CAMP 

 

This comprehensive review course is designed to help students 

improve their SAT/PSAT test score and get into the college of 

their choice. Includes: classroom instruction, test-taking 

strategies, testing information, and workbook/study materials.   

 

Saturday, March 7th OR Saturday, April 25th 

10:00 am-2:00 pm 

Minimum 5 People 

All-Pro Tutoring Instructor 

Room 102 

$49  

 

ACT BOOT CAMP 

 

The ACT Test is held in equal esteem as the SAT Test by most 

colleges and universities. In fact, in 2011, the ACT test 

surpassed the SAT test for the first time in total test-takers. This 

comprehensive review course is designed to help students 

improve their ACT test score and help get into the college of 

their choice. Includes: classroom instruction, test-taking 

strategies, testing information, and workbook/study materials.   

 

Tuesday/Thursday, April 14th & 16th OR June 9th & 11th 

10:00 am-2:00 pm  

Minimum 5 people 

All-Pro Tutoring Instructor 

Room 102 

$49 

 

NEW!  WRITING THE COLLEGE APPLICATION 

ESSAY 

 

Do you want to ace your college application essay? Then this 

workshop is for you! All the fundamentals of Standard English, 

as well, as essay strategies will be reviewed. Students will 

identify effective versus non-effective essays and apply these 

strategies to their own writing. Students will gain the 

confidence and knowledge necessary to write an effective 

college application essay. Students are welcome to bring a 

lunch or snack to class. Only $39! 

 

Tuesday, March 31st  

6:30-8:30 pm  

Minimum 5 people 

All-Pro Tutoring Instructor 

Room 102 

$39 

NEW!  4-HOUR SAT/ACT MATH 

BOOT CAMP 

 

Is the Math portion of the SAT/ACT test a 

struggle? Then this 4-hour class is for 

you! We start with a basic review and 

move onto harder Math topics and 

problems with an emphasis on Math test-

taking tips and strategies for both the SAT 

and ACT tests. This workshop will help 

increase test scores, deepen an 

understanding of math concepts, and boost 

Math test-taking confidence. Only $49! 

 

Saturday, February 28th 

10:00 am-2:00 pm 

Minimum 5 People 

All-Pro Tutoring Instructor 

Room 102  

$49 

LEARN TO CODE 

 

This course is for students in grades 3-6 

at Eden Elementary School.  This is an 

extension of An Hour of Code.  For more 

information on curriculum, please visit 

code.org/educate/K5.  Students will stay 

with Mrs. Schnaufer from 3 pm until 

4:30.  The class is ten sessions.   

 

Thursdays, February 26th 

Ten sessions 

3:30-4:30 pm 

Minimum 8 students 

Maximum 8 students 

Instructor:  Susan Schnaufer 

Instructional Lab at Eden Elementary 

$55 

Darren Couedrick in the GLP art studio 

using a drawing 

mannequin to 

create a scene 

from his favorite 

Greek myth on a 

Greek hydria vase. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

TRIPS & TOURS 
 

FLANNAGAN’S SHENANIGANS 
MON., MAR. 16                                        $100.00 
This event is warm & cozy at the CLARION HOTEL & BANQUET 

CENTER IN DUNKIRK, NY.  All will participate in the ongoing, Four 
Act, Tragic comedy of a “TRADITIONAL” IRISH WAKE.  Begin with 
COFFEE AND A SWEET TREAT, as the plot unfolds during the first 
act.  Then, it‟s the “PREPARATION OF PADDY”. That‟s Paddy 
Michael Flannagan, drunk or deceased?  Next, is the wake with a 
twist followed by an IRISH LUNCH of corned beef or Irish chicken, 
potatoes, carrots, cabbage, and GREEN BEER or soda pop.  After 
your meal, the Irish fun begins.  SING A LONG and DANCE with Irish 
favorites like Sweet Rosie O‟Grady, My Wild Irish Rose, When Irish 
Eyes are Smiling, and many more.  Hear great jokes from “WORLD 

RENOWNED COMEDIANS”.  From the stone cutters to florists … 
milkmen to comedians, McNamara‟s Band to St. Patrick‟s Choir … 
FLANNAGAN’S SHENANIGANS WILL TICKLE YOUR FUNNY BONE. 

Our final stop of the day is the WILLOW CREEK WINERY in nearby 
Silver Creek, NY for an afternoon tasting.  
DEPART  EH: 9:00 am  TP 9:30 am    RETURN  TP 6:00 pm  EH 6:30 pm 

 

“PHANTOM OF THE OPERA” AT SHEA’S 
SUN., MAR. 22                  ORCH. CENTER   *$150.00   
    ORCH. SIDE         *$134.00  
SIT DOWN LUNCH is included today at PEARL STREET GRILLE 

Following our lunch, Travel to SHEA’S BUFFALO THEATER for the 
2:00 PM MATINEE SHOW, PHANTOM OF THE 

OPERA -  Winner of seven 1988 Tony Awards, 
including Best Musical, Andrew Lloyd Webber's 
masterwork is a timeless story of seduction and 
despair.  Set at the Paris opera house, a beautiful 
soprano becomes the obsession of a mysterious, 
disfigured musical genius.  This is one tour you don‟t want to miss. 
CHOOSE ONE ENTRÉE: • Pot Roast With Smashed Potatoes      
• Beer Battered Fish Fry  • Char Grilled Chicken Breast Salad. 
DEPART  EH 10:30 am  TP 11:00 am       RETURN  TP 5:30 pm EH 6:00 pm 

 
 

IT’S MAGIC…IMAGINE ! 
STARRING GREG FREWIN – BEST MAGICIAN IN THE WORLD 

WED., MAR. 25                                                                   *$101.00 
Travel to the GREG FREWIN THEATER in NIAGARA FALLS, ONT. 
Begin with a BUFFET LUNCH featuring delicious food followed by 
the BEYOND BELIEF MAGIC SHOW. Experience the mystery and art 
of illusion with Greg Frewin, the most decorated magicians in the 
world.  Audiences in 20 countries across six continents have 
enjoyed Greg‟s brilliant performance and you can too!   Join us for 
this Las Vegas-style magical revue featuring spectacular 
appearances by rare and majestic tigers.  Your imagination will be 
captivated and you will be amazed beyond belief!  Following the 
show, travel to the nearby ST CATHARINES, ONTARIO  for a maple 
themed visit  to WHITE MEADOWS FARM, Shop for maple products 
in their lovely gift shop. PROOF OF CITIZENSHIP REQUIRED 
DEPART TP 10:00 am  EH 10:30 am  RETURN  EH 6:30 pm TP 7:00 pm 
 

SYRUP & SLOTS 
BRUNCH & SENECA ALLEGANY CASINO 

THURS., MAR. 26      $64.00 
Off to the Southern tier to celebrate spring and maple syrup season 
as you travel to SPRAGUE'S MAPLE FARMS.  Sprague‟s is a great 
place to visit year „round – but especially in March.  Enjoy Breakfast 
& time to browse in their gift shop.   Continue on, to enjoy the slots, 

at the SENECA ALLEGANY CASINO.  With 68,000 sq. feet of world-

class gaming, more than 2,200 reel-spinning & video Slot Machines 
& 40 favorite table games.  The casino also features Turtle Island, 
the non-smoking casino, a high limit slot and table games areas, 
the Poker Room and The Casino Bar.  RECEIVE 

$35 SENECA SLOT DOLLARS during your 5 
hour stay.  BRING ALONG OR REGISTER FOR A 
PLAYERS CARD TO RECEIVE THE INCENTIVE.  
Use the Food Voucher to grab a bite to eat 
before the trip back home. 
BRING A VALID STATE OR FEDERALLY ISSUED ID ( PASSPORT OR DRIVER’S 

LICENSE) ALONG WITH YOUR SENECA PLAYERS CARD IF YOU HAVE ONE. 

CHOOSE ONE:  Sausage Gravy & Biscuits served with Home Fries. 

 Pancakes with Eggs & Meat  Texas Size French Toast w Meat 
DEPART EH 9:00 am  TP 9:30 am    RETURN TP  7:30 pm  EH 8:00 pm 

 
EASTER TRADITIONS IN BUFFALO 

THURS., APR. 2                                   *$94.00 
We will meet our STEP ON GUIDE and head to the BUFFALO AND 

ERIE COUNTY BOTANICAL GARDENS.  The tri-dome glass, wood 
and steel building was designed by the Lord & Burnham Co.  Built 
in 1897-1899, it was one of the largest public greenhouses in the 
country.  Stroll the beautiful gardens and enjoy the beautiful 
SPRING FLOWER SHOW.  A FAMILY STYLE LUNCH is planned at 
ILIO DIPAOLO’S RESTAURANT.    Following lunch, visit OUR LADY 

OF VICTORY BASILICA AND NATIONAL SHRINE.  The basilica was 
the last dream of Father Nelson H. Baker.  See life size stations of 
the cross carved from a single block of Italian marble.  There is time 
to browse the gift shop.  Fill up with Easter goodies at the 
BROADWAY MARKET, a Buffalo tradition for many years.  Founded 
in 1888, the market has been known for unique products, with more 
than 40 meat stands, poultry stands, produce counters, bakeries, 
delis, candy stands and restaurants featuring Buffalo‟s best love 
ethnic foods, especially Polish delights.   Be sure to purchase a 
butter lamb and pussy willows or the Easter celebration.  
DEPART  EH: 9:30 am  TP 10:00 am     RETURN  TP 5:30 pm  EH 6:00 pm 

Wellness Information 

 

A copy of the District Wellness Policy 

#5661 can be found on the edencsd.org 

website under “Our District”, “About Us”.  

Go to the Policy Manual Link on the left side 

of the page (www/edencsd.org/page/55).   

If interested in a summer lunch 

program, call 1-800-522-5006 for details. 



PRESQUE ISLE DOWNS & CASINO  
WITH $35 CASINO INCENTIVE 

ERIE, PA – INCLUDING $30 SLOT PLAY plus $5 FOOD 

MON., APR. 6      $40.00  
You don‟t have to go to Las Vegas to get world-class gaming, 
dining, & entertainment!  We‟re off to Pennsylvania‟s most exciting 
gaming destination.  THE PRESQUE ISLE DOWNS & CASINO offers 
exhilarating gaming with the hottest slots and action packed table 
games.    You will have five hours to explore the Presque Isle 
Downs & Casino for gaming and lunch at own expense. EACH 
PERSON RECEIVES $30 FREE SLOT PLAY PLUS $5 FOOD 

VOUCHER.   BRING ALONG OR REGISTER FOR A PLAYERS CARD TO 

RECEIVE THE INCENTIVE.   This is a driver escorted trip.   
BRING A VALID STATE OR FEDERALLY ISSUED PHOTO ID ( PASSPORT OR 

DRIVER’S LICENSE) ALONG WITH YOUR PLAYERS CARD IF YOU HAVE ONE.   
DEPART EH 9:00 am     TP 9:30 am    RETURN TP  5:30 pm  EH 6:00 pm 
 

HAIR - THE MUSICAL 
LET THE SUN SHINE IN 

WED., APR. 15                                               *$110.00 
We‟re traveling to SUNY FREDONIA’S KING CONCERT HALL for an 
afternoon matinee HAIR, THE MUSICAL.  Dig out those tie dyed 
shirts, bell bottoms and “Let the Sun Shine in”. Originally opened on 
Broadway in 1968, Hair has played all over the world and won Best 
Musical Revival in 2009.  The musical that introduced rock „n‟ roll to 
the theatrical stage, Hair tells the story of the “tribe”, a group of 
60‟s-era youth struggling for generational and personal identity. 
They are politically active, long haired hippies from the “Age of 
Aquarius: living in New York City.  They protested all things they 
saw wrong with America: racism, environmental destruction, 
poverty, violence at home and Vietnam War.  Contrary to popular 
belief, the “hippies” had great respect for America and believed they 
were true patriots, the only ones who genuinely wanted to save our 
country and make it the best it could be once again.  Hear great 
tunes like, “Aquarius/Let the Sun Shine In”, “Hair”, “Good Morning 
Starshine” and many more!   A SIT DOWN LUNCH begins this show 
tour at the WHITE INN.   
CHOOSE ONE ENTRÉE ∙ Stuffed Chicken Breast  ∙ Sliced Round of Beef 
DEPART  EH: 10:00 am  TP 10:30 am    RETURN  TP 6:00 pm  EH 6:30 pm 

 
THE BEACH BOYS STORY 

LUNCHEON SHOW AT BINGEMANS CONFERENCE CENTER 

WED., APR. 15                             $104.00 
Travel to BINGEMANS CONFERENCE CENTRE in Kitchener, Ont. for 
Lunch followed by the Show produced by Showplace 
Entertainment.  This BEACH BOYS STORY SHOW  features  the 
story and songs that you love!  Sit back, relax and sing along to the 
tunes like, “Surfin Safari”, Surfin USA”, “I Get Around”, “Surfer Girl” 
and MORE!   It‟s a BEACH BOY STORY PERFORMANCE that you 
won‟t want to miss!  End the day with a short stop in the quaint 
VILLAGE OF ST. JACOBS to stroll or shop. All you can eat LUNCH 

BUFFET consists of hot & cold entrees.  Time permitting; we may 
make a brief stop at the PEACE BRIDGE DUTY FREE STORE en 
route home. PROOF OF CITIZENSHIP REQUIRED. 

DEPART  TP 8:30 am   EH 9:00 am   RETURN   EH 8:30 pm TP 9:00 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

MYSTERIOUSLY YOURS DINNER THEATER 
(TIL DEATH DO US PART) “GETTING HITCHED”  

WED., APR 22                                                                   *$110.00 
Come join the fun. If you haven‟t yet been to this mystery interactive 
show – you are in for a fun-filled and exciting treat!  Travel to 
MYSTERIOUSLY YOURS DINNER THEATER Toronto for this 
hilarious, interactive murder mystery.   GETTING HITCHED!   TIL 

DEATH DO US PART!  A wedding directed by Alfred Hitchmock. 
Hitch, creator of the high successful app „The Angry Birds‟, invites 
you to celebrate the engagement of his daughter Kelly Grace to the 
Prince of Monaco. Bu what starts out as an innocent evening of 
light hearted fun quickly turns into a night of danger, intrigue and 
murder.  Join us for this hilarious whodunit in a world where Bates 
Motel meets Mad Men! We‟ll enjoy a delicious sit down lunch before 
the show. This is a great tour for small groups!        
PROOF OF CITIZENSHIP REQUIRED 
NOTE:  YOU MUST BE ABLE TO MAKE 10-12 STAIRS TO SEATING. 
DEPART  TP 8:00 am   EH  8:30 am    RETURN  EH 5:30 pm   TP 6:00 pm 
 

“NEVER TOO LATE” 
HILARIOUS COMEDY/FARCE - STATION DINNER THEATER 

TUES., APR. 28             $94.00 
We‟re off to THE STATION DINNER THEATER in ERIE, PA for the 
comedy/farce luncheon show, “NEVER TOO LATE!”  This Broadway 
hit is about a married man in his fifties who suddenly learns he‟s 
becoming a father again.  His last child was born 24 years ago and, 
considering the goof ball she married, he finds the prospect of 
another unthinkable.   His daughter and son in law live with him; 
she gets up for breakfast at lunchtime and he is addicted to 
solitaire.  It‟s not only the impending birth that startles him; his 
previously meek little wife begins to lay down the law. “Good old 
fashion domestic farce”.   DINNER SHOW INCLUDES FAMILY STYLE 

MEAL.  Prior to our visit to the dinner theater, we will stop at 
PULAKO’S CHOCOLATES  for a factory tour. Note:  Cash bar and 
soft drinks available for purchase at Dinner Theater.  
DEPART EH 8:30 am TP 9:00 am RETURN TP 5:30 pm EH 6:00pm 
 
 

 
 

BOSTON  VS BLUEJAYS 
 IN TORONTO 

SAT., MAY 9                                                                      *$114.00 
Spend a Saturday afternoon enjoying the BOSTON RED SOX take 
on the BLUE JAYS in TORONTO. The trip includes Round Trip Motor 
coach Transportation & Ticket to the 1:07 pm game.  Meals are on 
your own.   Bring your friends – this is a great family outing!  Seats 
section 115 L Rows 30- 34,  
PROOF OF CITIZENSHIP REQUIRED 
DEPART TP 8:00 am EH 8:30 am   RETURN EH 6:30 pm   TP 7:00 pm   

 



 

TOGETHER AGAIN 
“A TRIBUTE TO KENNY & DOLLY” 

? GENERAL SEATING SHOW IN THE EVENT CENTER  ? MOTOR COACH 

 $20 CASINO IN FREE SLOT PLAY ? FULL LUNCH  BUFFET 

WED., MAY 20                                                                      $84.00               
Travel to the SENECA ALLEGANY CASINO for a MATINEE SHOW 
EVENT – TOGETHER AGAIN – A TRIBUTE TO KENNY & DOLLY. 

“TOGETHER AGAIN” recreates the magic of Dolly Parton and 
Kenny Rogers, as these two seasoned professionals deliver the 
incredible songs and the onstage playfulness of Kenny & Dolly‟s 
“Real Love” tour.  Dolly Parton and Kenny Rogers are each 
legends in the entertainment world with singing and acting careers 
that have spanned over five decades!  This tribute act has it all 
…the songs, the mannerisms, the vocals, the professionalism and 
more! It‟s a fun filled show in a great entertainment venue.    Spend 
six hours at the Seneca Allegany Casino offering exhilarating 
gaming with the hottest slots and action packed table games.    
SEATING IN EVENT CENTER IS GENERAL SEATING.  FIRST COME FIRST 

SERVE.  YOU WILL RECEIVE TICKET TO THE 3:00 PM SHOW, $20 
SENECA SLOT DOLLARS & FREE BUFFET LUNCH FOOD VOUCHER. 
VALID PHOTO ID REQUIRED TO RECEIVE CASINO INCENTIVE. (PASSPORT 
OR DRIVER‟S LICENSE) BRING YOUR SENECA ALLEGANY PLAYERS CARD 
IF YOU HAVE ONE. 
DEPART  EH 9:00 am  TP 9:30 am    RETURN  TP :6:30 pm  EH: 7:00 pm 
 

GROVE CITY OUTLET 
SAT., MAY. 23                 $64.00 
Enjoy a MUFFIN & OJ on your way to GROVE CITY, rated as one of 
the top 20 Outlet Centers in the US.  With over 140 Brand Named 
Outlets, customers save from 25% - 75% off everyday retail prices 
making it a “Bargain Shoppers Paradise”!   Plus there is NO TAX on 
clothing in PA!  Shop include: Adidas, Aerie by American Eagle, 
Aeropostale, Banana Republic, Brooks Bros., Calvin Klein, 
Charlotte Russe, The Children‟s Place, Coach, Gap Outlet, Guess, 
Gymboree, J Crew, Jones New York, Le Gourmet Chef, New York 
& Co., Old Navy, Payless, Polo by Ralph Lauren, Sketchers, Nike, 
Tommy Hilfiger, and MORE!  Upon arrival at the Mall, receive a 

SHOPPING BAG, a DIRECTORY and DISCOUNT CARD & COUPON 

BOOK for various stores. Enjoy lunch on your own at the food court. 
A quick stop will be made on the way down and back. 
DEPART  EH 7:30 am TP 8:00 am        RETURN TP 9:00 pm EH 9:30 pm   
 
 

    BOOGIE WOOGIE ON SENECA LAKE 
     NARRATED CRUISE WITH ENTERTAINMENT 

THURS., JUNE 4                                                                  $104.00 
Head to WATKINS GLEN & board CAPTAIN BILL’S for a TWO-HOUR 

CRUISE with LUNCH & THEMED ENTERTAINMENT.  It‟s an 
afternoon of BOOGIE & WOOGIE!  It‟s an afternoon featuring an 
Andrew Sister review with popular music from the 1940‟s. This 
afternoon, we will visit CASTEL GRISCH ESTATE WINERY, one of 
the most unique properties in central New York. Incorporated on a 
scenic hillside overlooking Seneca Lake, the family estate is a 
celebration of wine, food, and friends.   Enjoy a tasting along with 
fine cheeses to compliment your Finger Lakes experience.  A fast 
restroom stop will be made on the way back.  
CHOOSE ONE ENTRÉE   Sage Stuffed Chicken Breast   

 Scallop & Crab Stuffed Sole  Hot Roast Beef with gravy 

DEPART  TP 8:30 am EH 9:00 am    RETURN EH 6:30 pm TP 7:00 pm 
 
 

GENESEE VALLEY QUILT FEST 
THE UNIVERSE OF QUILTS 

THE LARGEST QUILT SHOW IN NEW YORK STATE 
ROCHESTER, NY 

SAT., JUNE 6                                                                         $92.00 
Join us for the day as we travel to the LARGEST QUILT SHOW IN 

NYS – THE GENESEE VALLEY QUILT FEST.  This show, The 
UNIVERSE OF QUILTS – 2015 Quilt Show at the 
Gordon Field House on the campus of RIT.  Spend 
five to six hours & enjoy exhibits, shopping, 
workshops, lectures, free demonstrations, and 
more held in this 60,000 sq. ft. field house.  On site 
food stands are available.    DINNER is included at 
former Train Depot at the D & R DEPOT RESTAURANT following the 
quilt show.  

CHOOSE ONE ENTRÉE: ? Italian Seasoned Charbroiled Haddock     

? Char-Broiled Chicken Breast ? Broiled Center Cut Pork Chops 

DEPART TP 8:30 am EH 9:00 am        RETURN EH 7:00 pm   TP 7:30 pm  

 
“CAROUSEL” 

STRATFORD FESTIVAL THEATER     

THURS., JUNE 11                       *$140.00 
We‟re traveling to STRATFORD, ONT. for the Stratford Shakespeare 
Festival show, CAROUSEL.    Lunch is on own in the Village of 
Stratford before the 2 pm matinee performance of CAROUSEL.  Far 
ahead of its time in confronting the issues at the heart of a troubled 
relationship, this wrenching musical drama features a luscious 
score that includes “You‟ll Never Walk Alone,” “If I Loved You” and 
“June Is Bustin‟ Out All Over.”   Playing at the Avon Theatre. 
PROOF OF CITIZENSHIP REQUIRED 
DEPART  TP 8:00 am EH 8:30 am   RETURN EH 8:00 pm TP 8:30 pm 

 

ZIPPO DEE DOO DAH! 
THURS., JUNE 11                         $100.00 
We will meet our STEP ON GUIDE and begin today‟s touring. Our 
first stop is the ZIPPO VISITORS CENTER in BRADFORD, PA.  Travel 
back in time and see the World War II Exhibits.  View a short film 
on the lighter‟s revolution.  Take pictures of the Zippo street lights!  
Math movie clips of stars using the Zippo. There is a wonderful gift 
shop at well.  Dine at KELLY’S RESTAURANT, with a touch of 
Victorian ambiance and delicious meals.  You will enjoy a ride 
through the NATIONAL FOREST to the BRADFORD RANGER 

STATION. Learn all about the forest and tour the historic PENNZOIL 

POWERHOUSE. While we visit in June, the forest turns pink and 
white with mountain laurel blossoms.  Learn the history of the oil 
rings and drilling at the PENN-BRAD OIL WELL AND MUSEUM.  You 
will see the only completely accurate 1890 style, 72‟ high wooden 
oil rig in the country.  Sing along to the player piano.  This is no 
ordinary museum and this is no ordinary tour! 
CHOOSE ONE ENTRÉE: 
•Baked Haddock    •Grilled Chicken Breast 
DEPART  EH: 8:00 am  TP 8:30 am     RETURN  TP 6:30 pm  EH 7:00 pm 
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Kindergarten Screening for 

new registrants will be held 

on June 3rd at GLP.  Call 

992-3638 for more 

information.  Current Pre-K 

students will be screened 

during class time. 

HELP RAISE MONEY FOR OUR SCHOOL! 

TOPS in EDUCATION 

When you shop at TOPS, for every dollar you 

spend on participating products, TOPS contributes 

a percentage to our school. 

To learn more, register and select our school.  Visit 

TopsMarkets.com/Education. 

TRANSPORTATION REQUESTS 

The deadline for all Non-public school transportation requests 

is April 1st.  If you plan to send your child(ren) to private school 

next year, you must request transportation in writing no later than 

April 1st.  All requests should be sent to: 

Ms. Rose Heckathorn, Eden Central School, Transportation 

Department, 2902 Schoolview Road, Eden, NY  14057   


